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May 28, 2015 

 

RCC Choir Performs Broadway Music in August 
 

GRANTS PASS, Ore.—The Rogue Community College (RCC) Redwood Choir is planning an 
exciting free performance on Aug. 22 at 7 p.m. 
  
If you like Broadway musicals, you will enjoy this performance which will celebrate 100 years of 
Broadway. The concert is at the Rogue Building on the RCC Redwood Campus 3345 Redwood 
Highway, Grants Pass, Ore. 

The Choir will sing several medleys of songs that have graced the stage in each period of this great 
musical theater tradition on 42nd Street in New York City. Faculty, students, and members of the 
general public are always welcome.  Admission is free.   

For more information about the concert, contact Deborah Pratt at dpratt@roguecc.edu or 541-608-
5203.  
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